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WYLP is delighted to announce our first official network patron, Cognassist.  We have worked closely 

& collaboratively with Cognassist for a few years and have a great relationship together in 

understanding and positively responding to the needs of training providers and learners from across 

the FE sector.   

WYLP is a not-for-profit organisation representing and supporting training organisations from across 

Yorkshire including ITPs, colleges, universities, community learning, local authorities and employer 

providers.  Our purpose is to develop, support and promote high quality apprenticeships & skills 

across the region and provide a single voice for our members on all local, regional and national 

policy & skills developments.   

Alex Miles, WYLP MD comments “Collectively our organisations are passionate about and committed 

and dedicated to ensuring the FE sector offers the best possible service to young people and adults 

that support inclusion, social mobility and access for all, so when it came time to discuss who we 

would love to join us as first patron, Cognassist was a no-brainer for Team WYLP.  Our existing 

excellent partnership will be further cemented and developed by Coganasst joining WYLP as not only 

patron but also as advisory board member, therefore being involved in developing the vision and 

future of the network and our services.  I look forward to working even more collaboratively with the 

team and so pleased we start the new year with this fabulous alliance”.  

Cognassist is the UK’s leading digital neurodiversity assessment and training provider. We empower 

over 100 learning providers, including the YMCA, PTS, and Lincoln College, to not only identify 

apprentices’ hidden learning needs and arm them with the tools they need to reach their full 

potential, but also improve learning providers’ attainment and support structures. 

Chris Quickfall, CEO comments “We're incredibly excited to become WYLPN patrons and work with 

the network to ensure that no learner is left behind in West Yorkshire and across the UK. Having 

already seen great success from partnerships with WYLPN members including Bradford College, GP 

Strategies and Key Training, we're looking forward to collaborating further with the whole West 

Yorkshire area.” 

 

 


